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22 August 2011 

  

AASSXX  AANNNNOOUUNNCCEEMMEENNTT  

 

IINNDDIIGGEENNIISSAATTIIOONN  AANNDD  EECCOONNOOMMIICC  EEMMPPOOWWEERRMMEENNTT  LLEEGGIISSLLAATTIIOONN  

  

Further to previous announcements to shareholders on the Indigenisation and Economic Empowerment 

Legislation, shareholders are advised that in a letter dated 17 August 2011, the Minister of Indigenisation and 

Economic Empowerment informed the company that he had rejected the Zimplats Indigenisation Plan submitted 

to him in early May 2011 and directed that a revised plan which, in his view, complies with the legislation be re-

submitted within a period of 14 days.  

 

Discussions between management and the relevant authorities in this regard are on-going and shareholders will 

be advised of any developments. 

 

Shareholders should note that several other companies from the mining, financial and industrial sectors, have 

received letters similar to the one received by the company.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information contact: 
Alex Mhembere 
Chief Executive Officer 
Zimplats Holdings Limited 
Tel: + 263 4 332 591 
Fax:+ 263 4 332 496 
Email: alex.mhembere@zimplats.com 
 

 


